
Subject: Re: 3065 and 3057 Leeward pictures
From: Cairo Rodriguez
Date: 12/27/2016 10:18 AM
To: Wilshire Center BID

Hi Mike,

I hope you had a Happy Holiday!

I reported to the Sanitation Dept and I forward your concern to Luis Gonzalez Deputy in CD1. 

Take care and Happy New Years.

Cairo G. Rodriguez
Deputy (Wilshire Center Koreatown) 
COUNCIL PRESIDENT *HERB J. WESSON, JR.*
City of Los Angeles Council District 10
1819 S. Western Ave
Los Angeles, CA 90006
Office 323-733-8233
Fax 323-733-5833
www.herbwesson.com

  
 

On Fri, Dec 23, 2016 at 10:15 AM, Wilshire Center BID <mike@wilshirecenter.com> wrote:

Here are the photos from Leeward & Vermont.





Sent from my iPhone


